
Proposed  
HSC Bylaws 
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Nominating and 
Governance 
Committee 

• Move HSC elections from 
December to October. 

 

• Terms would still begin in 
January. 



Rationale 

• December elections do not allow newly elected Board 
Members and membership chairs much time to be 
onboarded to their new positions.  

 

• Currently, any onboarding activities occur during late 
December or early January, when many people are 
taking vacation.  



August September October 

Proposed Timeline 

Email to HSC listserv with 
open positions, election 
process and timeline, 
job descriptions, etc. 

Elections discussed at 
membership meeting. 

Nominations (including 
self-nominations) 
accepted. 

Nominees submit bios 
and answer questions 
about their interest to be 
sent to the membership. 

Candidate slate and 
information sent out 1 
week before meeting. 

Vote during and/or 
immediately following 
membership meeting. 



November December January 

Proposed Timeline (continued) 

Elected Board Members 
complete current 
orientation. 

Elected Board Members 
encouraged to sit in on 
Nov. Board meeting. 

Incoming membership 
chair and co-chair meet 
with outgoing chairs. 

Elected Board Members 
complete additional 
onboarding and training  

Elected Board Members 
encouraged to sit in on 
Dec. Board meeting. 

Elected Board Members 
and chairs begin their 
terms.  



Bylaws Changes 





Next Steps 

This meeting:  
Question and answer 

 

July meeting:  
Vote on these proposed changes 

 

If passed:  
Changes implemented for 2021 HSC election 

 
If voted down:  
Feedback solicited and considered for a future year  

 


